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It shall be the policy of the Hilldale Board of Education that recommendations for renewal or 
non-renewal of teachers’ contracts shall be made by the principal to the superintendent.  
The superintendent shall make recommendations to the board prior to the first Monday in 
June of each year.  Principals may be requested to attend when such recommendations are 
to be considered by the board. 
 
Professional staff positions are created only with the approval of the board of education.  
Before any new position is established, the superintendent shall present for board approval 
a job description, specifying the required qualifications and performance responsibilities. 
 
 


